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Friday 18th November 2022 

 

Wood Street Mission Book Road Show 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Everyone in school has today visited the Wood Street Mission Book Road Show in our school hall.  

Every pupil has been lucky enough to choose 5 free books and has been given a ‘Bag a Book’ bag.  That 

means as a school family we have received 1,575 free books! 

 

I would like to thank Des, Sarah and Sky from Wood Street Mission for visiting school and donating 

all the books; it was a joy to see the excitement on everyone’s faces as they chose their books.  

Inside the ‘Bag a Book’ bag is also a leaflet for parents/carers that advertises how Wood Street 

Mission can offer extra help/support for families. 

 

I hope that you all enjoy spending time reading together this weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher  

 

  


